Fire Chiefs’ Council of Suffolk County, N.Y.

UPCOMING FIRE CHIEFS COUNCIL OF SUFFOLK COUNTY
BRUNCH

Captain Bill’'s Restaurant in Bay Shore is one of the nicest restaurants on the South
Shore of Long Island. Located on the water amid boats and ferries the dining area
we use for the annual installation brunch of the Fire Chiefs Council of Suffolk
County is a beautiful room. The brunch has a wide variety of typical quality
brunch dishes.

We will be swearing in our new President Mike Barry of the Medford Fire
Department along with the rest of the Board.

Moreover, we will be honoring John (Chip) Bancroft with the Rick Van de Kieft
award for his outstanding service to firematics in Suffolk County.

The 1%t Assistant Chief of the West Islip Fire Department Robert Celeste will be
awarded the Fire Chief of the Year award for his exemplary rescue at a vehicle
fire.

Please make reservations for this November 10, 2024 brunch at 11:30 a.m. today
by calling Irene Bodkin at 917 575 9874 or by email rene49pow@yahoo.com. The
cost is $160 for two. This is one of the most pleasant firematic functions you will
ever attend and a great way to honor those being awarded.




